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Please vote no on SB 210!   This bill will only succeed in suppressing the vote in 

Oregon by making it harder for working-class Oregonians, the elderly and the 

disabled to make their voices heard.   Oregon has one of the highest rates of voter 

turn-out in the country because of out vote-by-mail system.   This flexible and 

convenient system makes voting easy and accessible to all Oregonians - ensuring 

that our democracy flourishes and that no one is disenfranchised by voter 

suppression tactics.   Please vote no on SB 210!      


